
Welcome to 

SS Peter & Paul Catholic Church 

February 2, 2020 

Presentation of the Lord 

Bringing the Message of Jesus Christ to Others for over 100 Years 

 Bulle�n Deadline:  

Any requested announcements for the bulle�n must be 

turned into the Parish Office by 3:00pm  on Mondays.  

You may email to: ssppp1216oh@dwc.org   or call:    304-

465-5445. 

Weekend Collection   2020 

               Jan. 26   Year to Date 

Envelopes/Loose   $ 2,801.00      11,406.00 

Maintenance  $    25.00          270.00 

School Envelopes  $               405.00          765.00          

Votives   $     15.00            98.34 

Online   $              495.00         1360.00 

Food/Utility Assistance $     18.00          118.00 

Other :    $      0.00           765.00 

Total:   $           3,759.00      14,782.34 

Second Collection $               429.00            429.00           

(Latin America) 
Total:   $          4,188.00     15,211.34  
————————————————————————-- 
Expenses:   $         1,014.42      12,329.02 

Food Pantry Report    2019 

U�lity Assist:   132 people  

            ($25 each) $3300.00 
 

Food for 224 people: 

         ($18 a bag) $ 4032.00 

Comparison Year-To-Date:  

January 26, 2019 

$ 15,337.46 Catholic Sharing Appeal 
Parish Goal: $17,300            Received 2019: $10,500(61%) 

Scheduled in February 
Sundays -  9:15am Adult Bible Study 
 

Tue. Feb 18 - Knights -  7:15pm 

(All in the Fr. Moore Rm) 

Anyone interested in assis�ng Nancy 

Sanger and Katheryn Wickline with  

church decora�ons throughout the 

year, please contact them or the par-

ish office. Please consider doing this 

important ministry for our church. 

Obituary for Father Benedict Kapa 
Father Benedict Edward Kapa, 67, of Bridgeport, passed away January 26th. He was born on 
Jan. 1, 1953, in Philadelphia, PA. He was preceded in death by his parents Benedict J. and 
Helen (Kugiel) Kapa; and brother, Stanley F. Kapa. 
He was ordained a priest on June 3, 2000, at St. Joseph Cathedral, Wheeling, W.Va., by 
Bishop Bernard W. Schmitt. He was pastor of St. Charles Borromeo, White Sulphur Springs; 
St. James the Apostle Parish, Clarksburg; Sacred Heart Parish, Salem; St. Patrick Mission, 
West Union; Annunciation of Our Lord, Ft. Ashby; St. Anthony, Ridgeley; and (temporary ad-
ministrator) Our Lady of Grace, Romney. Since June of 2012, he has been serving as pastor 
of All Saints Parish in Bridgeport and Vocations Promotor for the Diocese. Father Kapa 
worked as a high school teacher for several years in his early career, and after he was or-
dained taught religion at Madonna High School, while serving at St. Joseph the Worker Par-
ish in Weirton. 
 

� 
May he rest in the peace of Christ. 



Lectors 
Sat. Feb8 (Vigil) 
5:30pm    Jimmy Lively 
     
Sun. Feb. 9 
8:00am     Jordanne Light 
10:30am    Katie Carpenter 
 

Extra-ordinary Ministers of 
 Holy Communion 

 

Sat.   5:30p.m (Vigil)     February 
       Reggie & Terri Dodd   
 
Sun.  8:00a.m.   February 
       Corey Littreal & Andre Re 
 
10:30a.m.    
       Ricky & Gemma White 

      

Altar Servers 
 

Sat. Feb. 8 (Vigil) 
5:30p.m   Landon Kiliany/ 
            Becca & Tyler Gilkerson 
 
           

Sun. Feb. 9 
8:00a.m.  Matthew & Jacob Mrozek 
 

 10:30a.m.  Adriana Ibarra/ 
 Camden & Natalie Craddock 

FIRST COMMUNION—February Schedule 
(12th & 26th) 

Class held in the Father Moore Room at 
4:30p.m. If  you are interested or need 

more information, please contact Laura 

Volunteers and Background Checks and Virtus 

No one is allowed to be a volunteer  or employee working 
with, transporting or being involved in any way with  
children at the school or church unless he/she has had a 
background check and completed a VIRTUS certification 
Session on line. 
Background check forms must be completed before 

you start your  Virtus Training.   

February 2, 2020  (Luke 2:22 - 40) 

Family life provides opportunity to grow in 

holiness. We are never perfect on this side 

of Heaven. Each of us has areas that could 

be presented to the Lord for purifica�on. 

Ask the Holy Spirit to guide your family in 

finding those areas and offering them to 

God.    

Mass Intentions 
 
 
 

Sat. Feb. 1 Vigil 
5:30p.m. James Lagos, for intentions 
    of good health by Family 
 

Sun. Feb. 2 
8:00a.m. For All Parishioners 
 

10:30a.m. †Douglas Childers by 
     Herman & Bev Hundley 
 
Tue. Feb. 4 
5:30p.m. Rosary & Adoration 
6:30p.m.  †Tracy Lay  (anniversary of Birthday  

         Feb. 1), by Manuel & Toni Lopez 
 
Wed. Feb. 5 
6:30p.m. †Stuart & Charles Pauley by, 
     Parish Friends 
 
Thu. Feb. 6 
6:30p.m. †Fr. Jack Reich by, 
    Manuel & Toni Lopez 
 
Fri. Feb. 7 School Mass 
8:30a.m. †Ernest Treadway by 
            Glenn & Dianne Murphy 
 
Sat. Feb. 8 Vigil 
5:30p.m. †Bruce & Toni Webb by, 
     Sally Nowlin 
 
Sun. Feb. 9 
8:00a.m. For All Parishioners 
 
10:30a.m. †Nick LaRocco by 
  SS Peter & Paul Ladies Guild 
 

Sacrament of Reconcilia�on 

(Confession):   
 

 Saturdays 4:45p.m.  

or by appointment. 

PASTORAL STAFF: 

Pastor: 

    Rev.  S.A. Arokiadass (HGN) 

Parish Office Manager: 

    Amy Inghram 
 

Parish Property & Facili�es:     

 Tony Gerard 

Maintenance:    Kathy Ryder 
 

School Principal: 

     ScoG Vargo, Interim  

School Secretary: 

  Kristy Humphrey 
       ————————- 

Parish Office:  304-465-5445 

Parish Office Hours:  

M-W   9a.m.-3:30p.m. 

Thursday   9a.m.—3:30p.m. 

Friday 9a.m.—12:00p.m. 

Parish & School Fax:  

                         304 465-8726 

School Office: 304 465-5045 

INTERNET ADDRESSES: 

Church Web Site:   

    hGp://www.stsppcatholic.org 

School Web Site: 

    hGp://www.ssppcatholic.org 
  

E-MAIL/TELEPHONE: 

Fr. Dass: 681-823-5460 (rectory) 

 dasshgn91@gmail.com 

Parish Office: 304-465-5445 

     ssppp1216oh@dwc.org 

Property & Facili�es: 

 agerard1956@gmail.com 

School: 304-465-5045 

   secty@ssppcatholic.org 

Mailing Address:  

129 Elmore St., Oak Hill, WV 25901  

Family Perspec�ve by Bud Ozar 

**Looking for Eucharist Ministers, Readers, and Altar Servers to serve all three masses. If interested, or 

need more informa�on, please contact Father Dass at 304-465-5445, or stop in the church office. 

Look for SSPP Youth collec�ng for this year’s 

Soup Bowl following the masses on  

February 1 & 2.   

Proceeds go toward feeding those in need,  

as they try to fill the shelves of the SSPP pantry! 

NEEDED: Volunteers to assist with Sta�ons of the 

Cross on Wednesdays star�ng in March. Please see 

sign up list in ves�bule. 


